Vigosa June T, 1968

This will acknowledge the copies of your letters of May 31 te
Mre Calles and Dr. Portilla, concerning Mr. Calles position as a candidate
to a Rockefeller scholarshipe. :

I am glad to let you know that I have been informed by Dr.
Clibas Vieira about the acceptance of Jir. Calles by the graduate School.
I have also been advised by Dr. Vieira that MNr. Calles has been informed
on this action sometime agoe.

Sincerely Yours,

‘ %

José /A1 Comide

Diretor

Dr. Jesse P, Perry, Jr.
Fellowship Officer

The Rookofegcr Foundation
111 West 50 Street

K“ Yom, }Io Y. 10020

UeSohe

Copies to: Mr, Cesar Calles
Dr. Fabian Portilla R,




